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Good evening Panthers, 
 
 

This is Principal Athanson with your weekly message.  Parents we are excited to let you know 
we will be having a track season this year. We will be sending out information as we get it and 
posting it on our website as well but our goal is to start try-outs during the 1st week of March. In 
the meantime if you are interested please make sure you have a sports physical that is valid 
through April of this year and student insurance. You can find links to all of the necessary forms 
except for the physical on our website under the site shortcuts section found on the bottom left 
of the home page. All of this information must be turned in prior to try outs.  
 
Please remember to participate in our PTSA fundraiser. All monies and forms are due this 
Friday. We take the forms in the morning and during lunches.  If you need additional 
information please visit our website.  
 
Parents please remember that we are a no phone school. Students are not to be using or on 
their phones for any reason during the instructional day. We are seeing an increase of usage 
and having earbuds in during passing time. If for any reason you need to communicate with 
your student we are happy to get a message to them and they can always use the phones in the 
grade level offices.  
 
Attention 8th grade students and families!  Mrs. Everett, the 8th grade counselor, will be 
providing our in-person students with the high school elective sheets starting next week in 
lunches.  For both our online and in-person students, these forms and information for each 
feeder high school will be available on Canvas through the Global Announcements starting on 
Monday.  Please note that each high school holds their own registration and information nights 
and the high schools will reach out to you with these dates and times.  
 
 
Please reach out should you have any questions and as always have a wonderful weekend.  


